
BASS ENTERPRISES PRODUCTION CO 
201 MAIN ST. 

FORT WORTH, TEXAS 76102-3131 

817/390-8400 

September 9, 1999 

VIA FACSIMILE/FEDERAL EXPRESS 

State of New Mexico 
Energy Minerals and Natural Resources Department 
Oil Conservation Division 
2040 S. Pacheco 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

Attention: Mr. Ben Stone 

Re: Falcon Creek Resources, Inc. 
Application for Authorization To Inject (Form C-108) 
W. Teas Field 
Lea County, New Mexico 

Gentlemen: 

Reference is made to the Application for Authorization to Inject (Form C-108) 
dated August 19, 1999, filed by Falcon Creek Resources, Inc., for secondary recovery 
purposes. As an affected party, Bass Enterprises Production Co. requests that this letter 
serve as formal notice of its intent to object to the subject application. Bass is currently in 
the process of discussing several major issues regarding Falcon Creek's proposed 
secondary recovery project. If these issues are resolved, the OCD will be notified 
accordingly; however, Bass must object to the application as filed. Should any further 
information be required regarding this notice of intent to object, please contact the 
undersigned at (817) 390-8568. 

Sincerely, ^ 

Worth Carlin 
WWC:ca 


